
DALTON & BRENDA HEATH 
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Greetings from the Heaths, 
 
This is our TRIBUTE to all of you that have had a part in our ministry, whether praying, 
giving, or encouraging…Heb 6:10 For God is not unrighteous to forget your work and 
labour of love, which ye have shewed toward his name, in that ye have ministered to the 
saints, and do minister.   
 
Since our last prayer letter in December, Brenda and I have been very busy!  We were 
scheduled to go to Hawaii for meetings in February, but sinusitis & bronchitis came to our 
house in January!  Yes, we tested for Covid19, but the report came back negative. However, 
it must have been one of “his cousins.”  Dalton had a tough January, and we had to cancel 
the meetings in Hawaii.  Brenda had just a mild couple of days of discomfort, thank the 
Lord! 
 
February, March, and April were very, very busy months!  Brenda has been a great asset to 
my ministry.  Pastors call and say, “Bro. Heath, you are still coming for the meeting, and 
YOU are bringing Brenda with you?”  I have to answer YES to both questions!  What a 
blessing to have her as my wife and co-laborer! 
 
Our ministry has taken us to Creedmoor, NC (twice), Sanford, NC, Sumter, SC, 
Kinston, NC (twice), Rainelle, WV, Stuart, VA, Sophia, NC (Our WWNTBM family week), 
and Elizabeth City, NC! 
 
Pray Requests: (1) For Micronesia to open back up soon for Missionaries to return to the 
field.  (2) This is a big problem for our missionaries trying to get back to other countries.  (3)  
Pastor Clyde Eborn (the head of FBN radio network) had a stroke at the end of 
April…Serious Condition).  (4)  Dalton and Brenda as they travel, as Dalton preaches, and 
recruitment. (5)  Pray for the Radio Station on Pohnpei, that the equipment will work well, 
while the Eibens are on furlough. 
 
 
Yours in HIS Service, 
Dalton & Brenda Heath 
 
John 3:30 & Col. 1:18b 
 
 
 

 
 


